
BURNSIDE PARK
PROPOSED LEASE – BURNSIDE

RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB
The Council has conditionally approved the addition of
622m? approximately to the Burnside Rugby Club’s present
leased area of Burnside Park to allow an extension to the
north end of the existing clubrooms.  The proposed building
extension is to be used for training and storage of equipment
and will provide an indoor scrummaging facility.  The new
building is to also accommodate St John ambulance staff
during Saturday play.  It is also intended to incorporate the
adjacent car park, which has been exclusively used by the
rugby club for many years, in the area proposed to lease.

This is public notice that the council intends to grant the
Burnside Rugby Football Club, a new lease under Section
54 (1) (b) of the Reserves Act 1977, of approximately 1263
square metres of part Reserve 4973 to take in the present
lease area, the proposed building extension and the car
park.  The proposed lease will be for a maximum term of
20 years less one day.

Any person or organisation wishing to make a submission
or lodge an objection to the proposed lease may do so
in writing no later than 5.00pm on Wednesday 20 June
2001 to the:

Policy & Leasing Administrator
Parks and Waterways Unit
Christchurch City Council
P O Box 237
CHRISTCHURCH

For further particulars please contact John Allen, Phone
371-1699 or Lewis Burn, Phone 371-1522.
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